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From: D G
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request for repair history data
Date: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 2:27:07 PM

Good afternoon,

   I am writing to request basic information on the number of times the water supply line
on Salt Rd. in Clarence has been repaired since 2007. Specifically, I am looking for
information on number of repairs to the section of water line between Greiner Rd and
Clarence Center Rd. 

 I would be satisfied with a "ball-park" figure as well, if you are so inclined. 

Thank you very much for your time. Feel free to contact me if you have any questions on
this request. I'll be happy to answer as best I can.

Sincerely,

David Gill
5350 Salt Rd, Clarence, NY 14031
716-238-5016
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